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Dear Marvellous Mole Class, 
 
Wow! It’s hard to believe it’s May already! It’s been 6 weeks since I’ve seen your 
lovely smiles and I am missing you a lot.  It has been so wonderful to be able to 
hear from so many of you on our new Google Classroom.  I really hope to see and 
hear from a few more of you on there over the next week.  Remember though, if 
you can’t access it for some reason, you can always write me a letter and send it 
to year1lfp@theparkfederation.org.  I’d love to hear about what you’ve been up to 
– your learning and what you’re doing to relax and enjoy yourselves! 
 
Those of you on Google Classroom will know I am enjoying exploring my local area 
on my daily walks.  In fact, my husband and I found a new area full of beautiful 
bluebells the other day (they’re my favourite flower!) – have a look at my photo!  
Then we got home to find that the ducks from our local pond had come to say hi 
(from a good social distance of course!) – how funny! 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, say hi to your families for me and I hope to hear from 
you all next week! 

 
 

 

Mrs Blair  
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